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The state of Oregon pioneered vote by mail and we should keep that method of 

voting. It is safe and more people will vote as opposed to voting in person. Rural 

voters have a difficult time voting in person having to sometimes drive great 

distances to vote in person. Working voters find it difficult to take time off from work to 

go vote in person. 

Please use common sense and keep vote by mail in Oregon.  

Thank you. 

 


